
VJB20. Salary Over and Under Payment Policy Report

The Board considered a report presenting a draft Salary Over and Under
Payment Policy for approval.

The policy which was based on that of Clackmannanshire Council had
been the subject of consultation with the Staff Consultation Forum.

Ms Hutcheon confirmed that underpayments would be rectified
immediately and that the length of pay back for over payments was
negotiable dependent on the amount in question and the ability to pay
back.

Decision

The Board approved the Salary Over and Under Payment Policy as
appended to the report.


